
Send support to:
WorldWide New Testament Baptist Missions

PO Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086

704.730.1440

“And when they had brought their ships to land, they forsook all, and followed him.” - Luke 5:11

Praise the Lord for 3 new supporters!!!
Praising the Lord for getting us to 62% of our needed support!!!

The Elwart Family
Planting Big Bear Baptist Church in Big Bear, CA

www.elwartfamily.com
252.933.0072

pastorelwart@icloud.com

Liberty Baptist Church in Holly Ridge, NC
Valley Baptist Church in Edinburg, VA
Newark Baptist Temple in Heath, OH

Happy New Year! We are so
excited about the new beginning
of a new year. It is always an
exciting time. It is especially
exciting for our family, because
we are expecting our next child in
September!!! We are so excited
about this new life God has given
us.

God continues to bless with
more meetings and supporters. It
is always exciting as we get one
more step closer to being home in
Big Bear. January started a little
slow in the way of meetings, but
things have really ramped up as
February and March got busier
with each passing week.

In between our meetings, we
were able to be home in Kinston,
NC moving all of our worldly
goods out of our house into
storage. Our desire has been that
we could sell our house before we
move to Big Bear, so we can be
ready to buy when the Lord opens
the door for the right house.

While in Kinston, we were
able to be in our home church for

Revival with Evangelist Thomas
Engle and family. It was a great
week, and it was good to be on the
receiving side of preaching, so we
could be fed spiritually as well. It
was such a blessing.

At the end of March, we were
headed from a missions
conference in Panama City, FL to
Kansas, Iowa, and Missouri for
5+ weeks of meetings. On our
second day of the trip, we were
leaving north Alabama and had a
major trailer malfunction on the
highway. We are thankful for the
Lord’s safety and provision along
the way.

Because of this, our trailer
axle had to be replaced. The
problem lies in the fact that the
axle size is VERY uncommon.
Therefore, we had to leave our
trailer in a towing storage yard in
Alabama as we got back on the
road a couple days later to make
it to Kansas in time for our
meeting on Easter Sunday.

You’ll have to wait until our
next letter to hear all that God did

and will do through this. We
would also like to share what God
did and will do in the area of
putting our house on the market
to sell. If you need to know
sooner than our next letter,
please follow our updates on our
“Elwart Family” Facebook page,
or feel free to email or call.

Please pray that our house
sells quickly. Please pray that
God will use this trailer
breakdown for His glory, and
that someone might be saved as a
result of the people we are able to
witness to along the way.

We are excited about all that
God has done and continues to
do. Please pray that God would
give us wisdomwith the timing of
getting to CA and starting the
church. As it stands right now, we
will head out at the end of Oct or
the beginning of Nov to get
settled up in Big Bear. Lord
willing, we will work toward
starting the work there in March
of 2022.We’re praying to see 75%
of our needed support by June.

62%
Current Support Level:

Sending Church:
New Testament Baptist Church

126 Neuse Rd.
Kinston, NC 28501
252.523.0648

Jan. - Mar.
2021

Thank you so much to our new supporters!
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